
Salida Regional Library Board of Trustees 

Vacancy Announcement 

Long-time trustee Connie DeLuca will be resigning her position at the end of 2025. The 

Salida Regional Library Board of Trustees is seeking applicants to fill her seat for a five-year 

term beginning January 2026 and ending December 31, 2030. 

What We’re Looking For 

● Must live within the Library District boundary. 

● Must be available to attend monthly board meetings held on the fourth Tuesday at 

10:00 a.m. (in person with some option for virtual) 

● Finance background is essential: experience with investments and general accounting is 

strongly preferred. 

● Must understand and represent our community and its members. 

● Commitment to being a library user and advocate is highly valued. 

Important Details 

● This is a governing board, not an advisory board. Trustees hold full authority over 

library operations, including budgeting, appropriations, spending, and oversight. 

● Trustees serve without compensation. 

● Appointments are finalized by the Chaffee County Commissioners after the Library 

Board of Trustees conducts interviews and recommends a candidate. 

How to Apply 

Interested individuals should submit a letter of interest no later than 4:00 p.m., Monday, 

September 22, 2025. 

About the Board 

The Salida Regional Library (Southern Chaffee County Regional Library District) is an 

autonomous library district formed under Colorado law and supported largely by a 

property tax levy. The board consists of five trustees serving staggered five-year terms. 

Current trustees are: 

● Dr. Matt Burkley, President 

● Cheryl Pearce-Trujillo, Secretary 

● Gloria Broudy, Treasurer 

● Susan Ragan 

● Connie DeLuca, Vice President (outgoing) 

Questions? 

Contact any board member or Library Director Susan Matthews at 719-539-4826. 


